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July 22, 2002

- VIA HAND DELIVERY -

Ms. Connie Kummer

Chief of Economics, Rates & Forecasting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Dear Ms, Kummer:

On June 5, 2002, Mr. S.E. Romig filed with you a proposed revision to Florida Power &
Light Company’s Rate Schedule SL-1, providing for the billing of customer-owned monitoring.
Florida Power & Light Company has asked me to withdraw that rate schedule. By means of this
letter, FPL is withdrawing Fifth Revised Sheet No. 8.717. FPL anticipates filing a revised sheet
soon. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Charles A, Guyt
Attorney for Florida Power &
Light Company

CAG/ge
cc: Ms. Blanca Bayé (via hand delivery)

Ms. Elizabeth Draper (via hand delivery)
Kathryn Echternacht, Esq.(via hand delivery)

Miami West Paim Beach Tallahassea Key West London Caracas Sa0 Pavla Rlo dg Janeiro



Staff requests permission to withdraw its recommendation for Docket No. 020562-EI, which
the Commission will take up as Item No. 16 at the July 23, 2002, Agenda Conference.

The recommendation addresses FPL’s request for approval of a tariff to allow streetlight
monitoring devices to be billed on the Street Lighting (SL-1) rate schedule. The proposal was
prompted by a request from the City of Stuart, who wants to install 40 of the devices on FPL-owned
lights located in Stuart. In its request, FPL told staff that the City would pay FPL the full cost of
installing the devices on the streetlights. On the basis of that representation, staff recommended in
its memorandum filed on July 11, 2002, that the proposed tariff revision be approved.

Subsequent to the filing of the recommendation, on the morning of Monday, July 22, 2002,
FPL contacted staff and indicated that the arrangement with the City of Stuart had been modified,
and that now the City would not be liable for the installation costs. Due to this change, FPL is
withdrawing its petition.



